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To:

Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 Upcoming Implementation of FSA ID Enhancements
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RGM MEMO APRIL 19, 2017
An Electronic Announcement was posted on April 18, 2017, announcing the upcoming implementation of FSA ID enhancements. Enhancements include text messaging as an option for account recovery and changes to the FSA ID website to allow users to manage their FSA ID account more effectively, to strengthen security, and to provide users with updated training resources. These changes will be implemented on May 14, 2017. Below we have included the link to the Electronic Announcement. 

Please copy and paste link to your browser:

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/041817UpcomingImplementationofFSAIDEnhancements.html
Respectfully,
Rafael Gonzalez

President

R. Gonzalez Management, Inc.

3560 S. La Cienega Blvd. Ste. G

Los Angeles,  CA 90016
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